
                                                                                                                                         

Phone: (519)882-2350      Fax: (519)882-3373  Theatre: (800)717-7694 

411 Greenfield Street, Petrolia, ON, N0N 1R0 

www.town.petrolia.on.ca 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 
 
 
The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 
Prime Minister of Canada 
80 Wellington Street Ottawa, ON 
K1A 0A2  
Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 
 
RE: Capital Gains Tax Exemptions on Primary Residence 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 
 
During the August 9, 2021 regular meeting of council, correspondence received from the City of 
Sarnia in relation to the Town of Ft. Erie resolution of May 31, 2021 Capital Gains Tax 
Exemptions on Primary Residence was discussed, and the following resolution passed: 
 
Moved: Wade Deighton  Seconded: Grant Purdy 
 
THAT the Council of the Town of Petrolia support and endorse the resolution circulated by 
the Town of Fort Erie requesting that the Federal Government cease further consideration of  
eliminating capital gains tax exemptions on primary residences. 
 

Carried 
 

On behalf of the Town of Petrolia Council, should our offices be of further assistance please do 
not hesitate to be in contact. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Original Signed 
Mandi Pearson 
Clerk/Operations Clerk 
 
 
cc: file 
 Town of Ft. Erie, Carol Schofield Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk cschofield@forterie.ca 
  MP Marilyn Gladu Marilyn.Gladu@parl.gc.ca  
 MPP Bob Bailey bob.bailey@pc.ola.org  
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